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*** WARNING: this message is from an EXTERNAL SENDER. Please be cautious, particularly with
links and attachments. ***

Inquiry on 06/28/2022 :
Inquiry:
Dear Sir

Spigen
Korea Co., Ltd. (grantee code: 2AFKN) will apply FCC ID for 2AFKNGTS12W.

Due to the size, appearance,
shape and shell material of the product,

Considering that there is not enough space on the back of the product to print the part 15.19 a(3) statement,
they hope to add this information in the manual to replace. Please refer the label and manual to check.
Could you accept it? Looking forward to receiving your reply, thanks.

FCC response on 06/28/2022

Hello,
Yes, we will accept your proposal to place the 15.19 statement in the manual.

Attachment Details:

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry
System to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.
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